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MAR 2 9 2005

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

3108 Apple Ave.
Mt. Vernon, IL 62864

March 11, 2005

S

Clerk’s Office &L
Tllinois Pollution Control Board ? C

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500 -

Chicago, IL 60601 :

Dear Sir or Madam:

As an interested citizen of the State of Illinois, I would like to make a request that
additional hearings be held regarding case R04-22 and 23, the proposed amendments to
Part 732 and Part 734 Regulatlons

To this date all hearmgs have been held in the northern part of the state. So that

representation from citizens of all parts of Illinois may be heard, I would like to
respectfully request that the future hearings be held in Southern Illinois.

Sincerely, A | |

Melanie Martin

COPY PROVIDED TO ATTACHED SERVICE LIST



